
Local Law Enforcement Block Grant 

Notice of Available Funds 

Notification Date: April 15, 2024 

Project Period: April 29, 2024 – September 30, 2024 

Funding Amount: $513,219.11 

 

Description: 

The State of Arkansas, Department of Finance and Administration – Office of Intergovernmental 

Services (IGS) announces the availability of Project Safe Neighborhoods funding under the U.S. 

Department of Justice’s Office of Justice Programs (OJP) Bureau of Justice Assistance (BJA) 

Justice Assistance Grants (JAG) Program. Program participants should carefully review the 

required assurances and special conditions of the proposed award, as well as all reporting 

requirements. The timeframe of the grant is April 29, 2024 – September 30, 2024. 

Eligible Entity:   

LLEBG funds are made available to the units of local government within the state of Arkansas 

(city and county) that are ineligible to apply for direct federal JAG funds due to their small size.  

(These small size units of local government are referred to as “less-than-$10,000 jurisdictions”.) 

The purpose of the funds are to support their local law enforcement agencies within their 

jurisdiction.  

LLEBG RFA, INSTRUCTIONS, AND REQUIRED DOCUMENTS-FORMS:  

Local Law Enforcement Block Grants (LLEBG) | Department of Finance and Administration 

(arkansas.gov) 

Submission Deadline: 

Applications and appropriate documentation are due by 4:30 p.m. Central Standard Time on 

April 19, 2024. Submit to igs.applications@dfa.arkansas.gov 

 

Any questions: 
Contact our office at (501) 682-1074 or email us at igs.contact@dfa.arkansas.gov. 

 

https://www.dfa.arkansas.gov/intergovernmental-services/grant-programs/local-law-enforcement-block-grants-llebg/
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